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12 July 2022 
 
 
Zane Small 
Newshub TV Reporter 
zane_small@discovery.com 

REF: OIA-10323 
 
Dear Zane 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 13 June 2022 requesting information about the Clean Car 
scheme under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). I will set out each of your questions 
and my responses below. 
 

Can you please tell me how many Clean Car rebates have been issued so far and 
also how many Clean Car penalties have been issued on high-emitting vehicles? 

 
Between 1 July 2021 and 31 May 2022, Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency has approved 
19,662 applications for Clean Car rebates. Waka Kotahi has received 7,162 Clean Car fees 
from when the fees first applied on 1 April 2022 up until 31 May 2022. 
 

Can you also please provide a breakdown of how much has been spent so far on the 
Clean Car rebate scheme and also how much revenue has been collected from 
financially penalising high-emitting vehicles? 

 
As at 31 May 2022: 
 

Total rebates paid (1 July 2021 
– 31 May 2022) 

$101,770,725.74 

Total fees received (1 April – 31 
May 2022) 

$14,351,037.50 

Total administration and project 
costs 

$7,500,000 

 
 
In line with Waka Kotahi policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with 
personal information removed. 
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If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Andy Knackstedt, 
Senior Manager, Media, by email to andrew.knackstedt@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sam Du Fresne 
Senior Manager Commercial Licensing and Revenue 
 
 


